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Monday 30th November 2020 

Headteacher Awards for this week are: 

Class 1ñ Layla for trying so hard in Phonics with Miss Cooper. Owen for 
being a kind friend and always having a smile on his face! 

Class 2ñ Whole class for their fantastic work in assessments.  

Class 3ñ Jake for impressive story writing in English and History. Stan for always persevering and 
trying his very hardest.  

Class 4ñ Leon for positive mind set when taking part in PE. Adam for his perseverance in maths when 
working on converting improper fractions to mixed numbers.  

School News  

IllnessñPlease could I remind you that children should not attend school if they are unwell. 

For most people, especially children, COVID- 19 will be a mild illness. The most common symptoms of 
COVID- 19 are recent onset of: new continuous cough and/or high temperature and/or a loss of, or 
change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia). If your child or anyone in the household does 
develop symptoms, you can seek advice from NHS 111 at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid- 19/check- if- you- have- coronavirus- symptoms/. 

Parking/Drivingñ Please drive carefully near school and be considerate to our 
neighbours and other road users when parking outside school. 

School Dinnersñ On Thursday Chartwells are offering an õAll Day Breakfastõ 
meal. The menu will be Pork or Quorn Sausage, Crispy Bacon, Omelette, Hash 
Brown, Baked Beans & Toast followed by Chocolate Orange Crispy Bar, Fruit 
Slices or Yoghurt. Also there is a free flavoured milkshake (Chocolate, 
Strawberry or banana) with every school dinner on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 
now until Christmas.  

Shopping ñ Remember when shopping on- line to first visit the website www.easyfundraising.org.uk and 
then select your on- line stores e.g. Amazon, eBay, funds are then raised for F.A.C.E.S.       

We hope you all stay safe and healthy during these difficult times and please 
contact school on the email address below if you have got any questions or 
concerns. 

S. Shaw Headteacher 

A COPY OF THIS NEWSLETTER CAN BE FOUND ON OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE. 

PLEASE DOWNLOAD OUR PARENT APP TO KEEP IN  

TOUCH WITH EVENTS AT SCHOOL 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 30th November 

Whole school Celebration  

Assembly 9.05am  

Head and Chair Meeting 
10.00am 

 

Tuesday 1st December 

 

 

Wednesday 2nd December 

Staff meeting 3.30pm 

Full LAC Meeting 

 

Thursday 3rd December  

All Day Breakfast 

 

Friday 4th December 

 

Weekõs Attendance  

Class 1ñ 96.0 % 

Class 2ñ 100.0 % 

Class 3ñ 100.0 %  

Class 4ñ 90.4 % 

Well done to classes 2 and 3 who are this weekõs attend-
ance winners.  Whole School Attendance 97.0% 

https://www.suatrust.co.uk/


Class 1 News 

Havenõt you heard of the Gruffalo? 
This week we have completed lots of work on the Gruffalo. We have 
worked out safe pathways for the mouse in Maths, completed the 
Mouseõs challenge on rhyming strings and even made a Gruffalo den. 

 

The Maths this week has blown my mind. All of the children have 
made good progress in their subitising skills, counting skills and their 
calculation skills. We have had some challenges to complete that used 
all of our Maths skills. We have had a lot of fun. 

 

We explored the ice and used wooden mallets. We talked about how 
the ice is formed and where it goes when we hold it. We decided we 
couldnõt wait for the snow! On thatð please could the children have 
hats, gloves and scarves because some children really felt the cold 
and it hurt their hands! 

 

We are beginning to practise our play nowð you should have found the 
script in their bags with the lines that they need to learnð or try toð 
and I will be following this up with the songs on class dojo for you to 
practise!  

      Our Gallery  

Please continue to keep in touch with me via Dojo and I will do my 
best to answer queries or solve tricky problems should any arise. 

 

Keep it up Puddleducks!   

Miss Langan  



 

Class 2 News  

What an amazing week we have had in Class 2! The 
children have been working so hard, especially in 
our Science topic Seasons. This week we have been 
focusing on Autumn and how animals adapt in this 
season. In our art work, we have been exploring the 
outside, picking leaves and printing with them, to 

create wonderful squirrel paintings.  

In history, Samuel Pepys came to visit us! 
The children created questions to ask him; 
they learnt all about his diary and why he 

wrote it.  

In English, the children have been learning 
to write questions and punctuate them 

correctly.  

Please keep reading 
at home with your 
children. As always, 
we are available on 
dojo if needed.  


